
Term 1  Week 6
NEWSLETTER

We are well into Term 1 and the students are settled and engaged in their
learning. NAPLAN for students in Years 3 and 5 will begin during Week 7.
Students have been completing activities to become familiar with the online
platform and the layout of the assessment. 

I'd like to congratulate students on their attendance and parents and carers for
following up on any explanations for an absence. Our aim this year is to
reduce the amount of unexplained absences we have in our roll marking
system. If a child is absent a SMS or email will be sent out requesting an
explanation. The quick response we have had to these has been terrific and I
thank you for this.

If there is a change in who is to pick up your child of an afternoon could you
please notify the office so the message can be passed onto the teachers on
gate duty. We request that parents and carers wait outside the gate area so
we can ensure duty of care for our student's safety and wellbeing. 

Please enjoy the photos of the many fun things our students have been
engaged in over the past few weeks.

. 

Principal Report Upcoming
Events

29 March
Good
Friday
1 April
Easter
Monday

Students have been enjoying some fun activities.
Chelsea and Ruby have formed a dance group 
and Noah has been harvesting our vegetables.


